
From: Gardiner, Dawn
To: Lueders, Amy L; Ardizzone, Chuck CA
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Status
Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 12:04:00 PM

No, we have not given any dates and I don't think we could do it in 30 even if pushed

From: Lueders, Amy L <amy_lueders@fws.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 2:01 PM
To: Ardizzone, Chuck CA <chuck_ardizzone@fws.gov>; Gardiner, Dawn <dawn_gardiner@fws.gov>
Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Status
 
why have one fire drill when you can have 2?!

I got this from Kathy Lueders at SpaceX and at least appreciated her checking to confirm. 
Have we given FAA a  date that would suggest we can get through the section 7 process by the
end of this month?  let me know
thanks

Finally, we were told by our FAA counterparts that they are stepping up to giving us a green light for a end of
October launch date.  Any feedback on whether that lines up with your plans would be very helpful to convey
to the FAA, or if you have any obstacles, that would be good to know.


